Cal Aero Preserve Academy
PARENTAL PERMISSION FORM FOR SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

Dear Parents,

Cal Aero Preserve Academy is offering before and after-school programs this year as a part of the
Extended Learning Opportunities Program. This program will run during the 2022-2023 school year,
ending in May 2023.

If you are interested in your child participating, please fill out the bottom section of this notice and return
it to the school as soon as possible. Students must have this form completed and submitted before
participating in these programs.

- Remove Here mmmm e
Participant Name:

Known allergies/conditions that adviser(s) need to know about:

Activity Name: Before/After School Time:

Advisor(s): Location:

I give permission for my child (hamed above) to attend the activity stated above for the duration stated.
Following the activity, if applicable, your child must be picked up at the designated pickup area (see
teacher/advisor instructions). Transportation is not provided to or from school.

The activities will provide enrichment and intervention in various forms. If you would like information on
a club/activity, please contact the teacher or advisor. The activities in these before and after-school
programs will be kept age appropriate. These clubs/activities are completely optional.

Signature of Parent or Legal Guardian Printed name of Parent or Guardian Date

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION

Parent(s)/Guardian(s)—Please print neatly

Parent/Guardian Name:

=» Phone Number

=» Email Address

Information provided on this form will be kept strictly confidential and is for school use only.




